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URGENT

RECEIVED ,- 9 APR 2008

36 The Horsefair; Bristol. 85' 3JE Tel: 01 179264740 ~mail: info@newroombristol.org.uk

.www.newroombristol.org.uk

Please reply to: 
106 Upperthorpe

Sheffield 86 JNE

email: jennyc106@fish.co.uk
8 April 2008

Ken Howcroft Methodist Council Conference Office

25 Marylebone Road LONDON NWl 5JR

Dear Ken

The New Room, Bristol

Changes to the Managing Trustee Body with immediate effect

Please will you seek the approval of the Methodist Council at its imminent meeting to the following changes :

Resignation of :

Mrs Joyce Brown Dr. John Vickers

Appointment of :

Rev. Gordon James, supernumerary Methodist minister, resident in Bristol, served in Caribbean, long involvement as steward/guide at the New Room and since Rev. David Weeks became Warden has taken on the role of Deputy Warden.

Mr. John Powlesland, Methodist layman, retired Nat West bank manager recently moved to Bristol to be near family. Actively involved with day to day life of New Room.

Took over from Mr. Richard Street as Hon. Treasurer to the Managing Trustees of John Wesley's Chapel and Charles Wesley's House on 1 January 2008.

NB It is the intention that for the moment Mr. Richard Street continue as a Trustee.

We are seeking to replace Dr. John Vickers with another eminent Methodist historian.
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The New Room/john Wesley's Chapel incorporating Charles Wesley's House

